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CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Well done to class 3E - the pupils 

achieved  99.7% attendance last week (the 

second week in a row to achieve the highest 

attendance! 

Farewell 

We have said farewell to Miss 
Morgan who was a Higher Level 
Teaching Assistant and Assistant 
SENCo at St John's. We wish Miss Morgan 
the very best for the future and thank her 
for all the hard work and  
commitment she has demonstrated to our  
children. We will still hope to see Miss Morgan 
in school as she now has a position with the 
Autism Outreach Team.   

Mrs Wright, the Assistant Principal, will be 
taking on the SENCo role. 

Safeguarding Audit 

Thank you to  
parents who spoke to 
the Safeguarding Team 
this week. The audit went very well. 
One issue they observed was that 
lots of parents were using their  
mobile phones on the playground  
before and after school. Their  
suggestion was to stop the use of 
mobile phones on the playground. We 
understand that you may need to 
make essential calls or send text 
messages, however, could you please 
reduce this to a minimum. No photos 
or videos should be taken at all on 
school grounds—this includes any 
events at school, e.g. Christmas  
productions, sporting events, etc. 
This is to safeguard the children. 

Christmas Post Box                

There will be a post box for the children to send 
Christmas cards to other pupils in the school 
from next Monday 10 December.  Please ensure 
the envelopes are clearly marked with the  
recipient’s name and class to avoid confusion.  
 

Please be advised that the last day for 
posting cards is Monday 17 December. 

Y4 Stay & Sew 

Parents are 

invited to join 

their child in 

Y4 next 

Wednesday 12 

December at 

1.30 pm. 

Y1&Y2 Christmas Stay & Play 

Years 1 and 2 parents are invited 

to join their child next Thursday 

13 December at 1.30 pm. 

Reception Christmas Stay & Do 

Parents are invited to join their 

child in Reception next Friday 14 

December at 1.30 pm. 

PTA News 

Thank you to 
parents and 
staff for helping at the disco last  
Friday.  The children were wonderful 
and very well behaved.  We raised a  
fantastic £1000. 


